
 

Notice of Annual Meeting of West Michigan Concert Winds 
 
The West Michigan Concert Winds,  a nonprofit corporation organized under Michigan law,  will 
hold its annual meeting of members at 7 PM on April 11,  2024 at the MCC band room (at the 
beginning of the  rehearsal scheduled on that date.).  The purpose of the meeting is to elect 
candidates to fill vacancies on the Board of Directors of the Winds.   There is currently only one 
vacancy on the board,  that of a person to fill the treasurer position.  A candidate who has 
volunteered to serve in that position and on the board is Steve Westfield,   who has been 
approved by the Board. 
 
The Board thanks departing members Richard Rothe and Dave Lintula for their service. 
 
A meeting agenda follows: 
 
 

West Michigan Concert Winds 

Annual Meeting Agenda  -  7:00 PM on April 11,2024 
 

Call to Order -  Jim Brunner 
Vote on additional candidate to the Winds Board of Directors -  Steve Westfield 
Any other business   

 
Adjournment of the meeting  


